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14th January 2019 
Years 5 and 6 Young Voices Trip 

Genting Arena, Birmingham – Monday 21st January 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Our exciting trip to perform at the Young Voices concert in Birmingham on Monday 21st January is fast 
approaching.  Children need to be in school at the normal time in their uniform.  We will be travelling by coach 
to Birmingham and children will need to bring a packed lunch and tea in a disposable bag.  It is advisable to 
provide a snack for the journey home also as we may not arrive back into school until midnight.  If your child is 
in receipt of free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided but you will need to provide a packed tea and 
evening snack, however your child is more than welcome to bring their own lunch.  Due to the Arena Licence 
conditions, children’s packed teas must not contain glass, cans or anything that could be of danger to 
children.  Children should not bring electronic games, phones or money in case of loss or theft. 
 
On arrival at the Genting Arena children will rehearse during the afternoon and the performance starts at 7pm.  
After the performance at around 9.30pm we will make our way back to school and hope to arrive around 
midnight.  A School Ping will be sent when we are nearly home.  As we are arriving back so late, I have 
suggested that your child can come into school the next day at the later time of 10.30am which will not affect 
their attendance.  Obviously, for some of you, it may not be convenient and you can of course bring your child 
to school at the usual time. 
 
We have looked into the possibility of parents who are at the concert being able to collect their child at the 
venue.  Although Young Voices strongly recommend that parents don’t pick up their children from the arena 
we feel that, for some of you, it might be more convenient.  If you wish to collect your child from the Arena, 
please speak to Mrs Jones in person. Also please confirm the time your child will attend school on Tuesday 
22nd January. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs M Parsons 
Executive Headteacher 
 

 
Years 5 and 6 Young Voices Trip – January 2019 

 
Name of child: _______________________________________ Class: _____________________ 
 

Please tick if you are in receipt of free school meals and wish the school to provide a 
packed lunch (note: you will need to bring snacks, drinks and packed tea) 

 

My child will be in on Tuesday 22nd January as usual at 8.40am  

My child will be in on Tuesday 22nd January at the later time of 10.30am  

 
 
Signed: _________________________ Contact mobile no. _______________________ Dated: ___________ 


